
 
April 2022 
 
Dear partner in the ministry, 
This is an update of ReST ministry. We just had finished Elders and Deacons training, with 22 newly 
elected to be leaders in the church. 

 
 
 
Girls’ dormitory construction is going on with 30% of the fund coming in. Please pray for the remaining 
70% needed (photo attached). 



 
 
 
We have 10 students in B.Th program and they are doing well. Out the 10 students 3 (two girls and a 
boy) are from Myanmar. They left their country because of the political problem. 
 
Please pray for these three students as they have no proper shelter, food, and money. We had help 
them with 50kgs of rice and they are somehow accommodated in one of our church Sunday school 
rooms. Each students need is $70 per month (photo attached). 



 



 
Borewell drilling is successful with a depth of 310feet. The total expenditure is approximately $2500. 
Praise God for providing us with reliable water now. (photo attached) 

 
 
 
Please pray for the up-coming to visit Bangalore PC April 13-19, and Delhi PC May 4-10 for health and 
safe journey. This is part of my responsibility as a coordinator (ministries). 
 
Thank you all for prayers and support. 
 
Pau and Kim 


